
 

 

 
 

 
 

CANCELLATION 
Historic Preservation Commission 

7:00 p.m. –Wed. August 16, 2017 
City Council Chambers 

809 Center Street 
Santa Cruz, CA   95060 

 
 
 
 

The Historic Preservation Commission 
meeting scheduled for  

Wednesday August 16, 2017 is 

cancelled. 
 
 
 
 
 

The next Historic Preservation Commission 
meeting will be a special meeting on 

Wednesday August 30, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in 
the City Council Chambers. 

 


